
Greetings Mr. Moorehead, 

On behalf of Puckhead Elite, it is with deep regret 
that I have made the decision to conseed with the 
Fulton County contract for the following reasons; 
|) Not being able to hire and keep adequate staff. 
2) Not being able to provide the total necessary 
training for the employees hired. 

Due to the lack of staffing, things have been ona 
downhill course. I'm dissatisfied with not being able 
to provide my customers with top notch service to 
which I am accustomed, 

I've found it tiring and overwhelming cleaning the 
buildings myself and thus becoming stressful and 
taking a toll on me physically, 

Thank you for your time, assistance and patience. 
It has been most appreciated, 

Sincerely, 

Denise Edlow


